
Yes on House Bill 2740
Agent compensation needs to be increased to support additional expenses incurred due to escalating rent prices in Portland, 
increases in minimum wage. Additionally the added expenses incurred during the Covid pandemic have put additional stress on 
store expenses. Thank you for your consideration.


